
             

 

 

Lime Class                                            October 2023 

 In Lime class our topic this half term has been fairytales. Each week 

we had a different fairytale focus. We have really enjoyed joining in 

with the sensory stories. We have also loved retelling stories in our 

own way!  

In Maths we have been practising our number recognition, from tasks 

like matching a piece of numicon with its numeral, ordering numbers 

to making simple number equations and making numberbonds to 5 

and 10. 

In PE we have been making our own obstacle courses, this involved 

making a bridge for the three billy goats gruff to walk over and told 

our story as we make the bridge. This linked to two of our curriculum 

goals ‘I can make an obstacle course’ and ‘I can retell a story in my own 

way’.  

In Food Tech we have been practising our spreading skills and 

communicating the items we need and want in order to do this, from 

biscuits and icing sugar, to cracker and crumpets with different 

spreads.  

Its been a busy month! 

 


